

NEWSLETTERS

Michigan Chamber Of Commerce - "2016 Will Be Full Of Waste"

April 7, 2016 | Grand Rapids

Tammy Helminski of the Grand Rapids office authored an article, "2016 will be Full of Waste," for the Michigan Chamber of Commerce. The article, published on April 7, discussed the programs dealing with waste and remediation that will be changing in 2016.

RELATED PEOPLE



Tammy L. HelminskiPartner
Grand Rapids

P 616-742-3926 F 616-742-3999 tammy.helminski@btlaw.com

RELATED PRACTICE AREAS

Environmental